
 

                                                                                  

  

 

 

YHS Awarded Gerry Charitable Trust Grant for Historic Preservation 
  

  The Yaphank Historical Society recently received a grant from the Gerry Charitable Trust for $10,000 to 
be applied to the Homan-Gerard House Restoration Project. The grant will allow the Society to address 
restoration of the windows. Wherever possible, the windows will be restored to their “original 
condition”, using antique glass and repairing mullions. We will rely on a restoration carpenter for this 
work. The Society thanks the Trust for this generous grant which helps us restore this important Yaphank 
early historic home and mill complex.  

   


